Tribute

1620 Concord Street Framingham, MA 01701 <u>tributehomecare.com</u>

7/30/2025

Dear Prospective Clients,

As the CEO of Tribute Home Care, I thought our expenses were already optimized thanks to internal efforts like ACH collections and fee negotiations. When Mike Yon from Schooley Mitchell offered a no-risk expense audit, I accepted the challenge. His team meticulously reviewed invoices, agreements, and market benchmarks. Though we didn't switch providers, their credit card analysis reinforced our confidence. They found 7.14% savings in telecom and SaaS, plus valuable tech upgrades. Mike even gifted the modest savings back to Tribute, showing true partnership. The process was smooth, thorough, and required little effort from us. I now consider Mike a trusted ally, and I highly recommend him to any organization looking to sharpen its financial edge.

Sincerely,

John Sneath

Founder and CEO